
If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsletter	electronically,	please	email	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		LB@laureninthailand.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239

	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsletters:			http://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540

	 	 	 To	give	financially	visit	http://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

	 You	can	change	the	spiritual	map	of	the	Buddhist	world	through	prayer!	Change	The	Map	is	here	to	equip	and	
inspire	you	to	pray	for	the	Buddhist	world,	and	we	are	excited	to	announce	the	Change	The	Map	community.	You	
can	access	all	our	resources	online	AND	on	the	Change	The	Map	App,	available	for	download	on	your	smartphone.	
What’s	more,	you	can	create	a	log-in	and	join	spaces	for	prayer	for	global	workers	(like	me!),	prayer	for	nati



Visit	changethemap.net	and	explore	the	resources.

Select	Join	to	create	a	log-in	for	further	prayer	engagement.

Email	me	if	you	would	like	to	to	join	my	prayer	space	for	requests	and	updates:	LB@laureninthailand.org.


	 Thank	you	for	your	prayer	and	support	for	Change	The	Map,	and	for	me	as	I	serve	in	the	Buddhist	world.

May	9,	2023

	 	 				 							Would	you	please	take	one	

	 	 	 						minute	to	pray	for	this	need		

	in	the	Buddhist	world?		We	believe	prayer	is	powerful!	

	Please	pray	that	through	the	Change	The	Map	Community	

	and	app	many	people	will	be	equipped	and	inspired	to	

	pray	for	the	Buddhist	world,	for	Buddhist	people	

	everywhere,	and	for	global	workers	living	among	and	

	reaching	Buddhists.	Thank	you!

	 	 	 								 								PRAISE	GOD	FOR:		
	 	 	 	 								friends	who	want	to	

	know	more	about	God;	the	experience	of	continuing	our	

	place	at	the	weekend	market;	the	opportunity	to	visit	

	and	encourage	friends.					PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	deeper	

	conversations	and	ways	to	connect	with	new	friends	

	during	the	week;	wisdom	to	share	and	open	hearts	to	

	receive	God’s	love	and	truth;	a	two-week	team	in	June!

Spare Sixty

             Introducing the…

             CHANGE THE MAP           

                      Community

Praise & Prayer

					In	March	Jenelle	and	I	visited	a	team	in	northeastern	Thailand	(lower	left).	It	was	fun	to	see	our	
colleagues	there	and	also	encourage	them	as	they	start	a	new	work	in	a	very	unreached	area.

					God	continues	to	surprise	and	bless	us	with	all	the	relationships	we’ve	made	at	the	weekend	
market.		Pics:	Market	street	before	(1)	and	during	(2).	It	is	in	a	historic	area	with	many	famous	structures	(3).
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